WINSHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Winsham Parish Council meeting on Friday, 12th September 1986
at 8.00 p.m. in the Jubilee Hall.

Present: Mrs M Loaring (in the Chair), Mrs R Rose, Miss E Cleave, Mrs M Fowler.
Mr R M Smart, Mr D Woodward, Mr V Chubb. Also Mr L Fisher (District
Councillor).

53. Apologies for absence.

Were received from Mr E Bannen and Mr C Blade.
54. Minutes.

The Minutes of the meeting on 18th August 1986 were signed as a true
record.

55. Matters arising.

Ref: Min: 50 - War Memorial Damage. Received from the N F U Mutual
Insurance Co. Ltd. permission to proceed with repairs,
K D J Slade & Sons will be notified.

Ref: Min: 50 - Resiting New Litter Bin. This has been carried out by
Mr V Chubb.

Ref: Min: 50 - Cemetery Path Fence. No reply from Mr McCallum.

Ref: Min: 50 - Lowering Swing Frames. Tenders will be requested by the
10th October 1986.

Ref: Min: 50 - Church Clock. Repairs have been made by Mr Ingram. Mrs Rose
thinks there will be no charge.

56. Planning.

861882 The Erection of Dwelling House and Garage at Fore St., Winsham. No
reply received on Winsham Planning Committee's comments.

861547 The conversion of Chapel into dwelling at Court St, Winsham.
No reply received on Winsham Planning Committee's comments.

860979 The erection of an Agricultural Workers dwelling at Whatley Lane.
Mr Fisher reported that this application has been recommended for
approval following representations by the Ministry of Agriculture.

Land and Premises at Ashman's Garage, Fore St., Winsham.

A watch is to be kept on progress of rebuilding the SW wall of the
replacement garage. This is to be completed by 30th September 1986.

On the subject of the alteration to the Development Area in the Back St/
Colham Lane section of Winsham, Mr Fisher said boundaries can be changed by
application to the District Council. The Clerk was instructed to write to
the District Planning Officer asking the reason for the change.

57. District Councillor's Report.
Mr Fisher had received a letter from Mr Paddy Ashdown regarding the parking of
cars in Western Way, Winsham. Some residents asked for more parking bays to be
made. This is mainly because Mr Webber of No.19 is being difficult about other
cars parking on what, in his opinion, is his space. Additional parking
facilities would require planning permission. Mr Fisher will seek the legal
situation on this matter and report at the next meeting of the Parish Council.
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65.

Correspondence.

Received from:

Mr Paddy Ashdown, proposing to attend the Winsham Parish Council meeting on
the 13th February 1987. This will be acknowledged.

The Citizens Advice Bureau, asking for a donation. It was agreed not to
contribute.

The next Parish Council meeting will be on Friday, 10th October 1986.



